Plumas County Environmental Health
270 County Hospital Road, Ste. 127, Quincy CA 95971
Phone: (530) 283-6355 ~ Fax: (530) 283-6241

January 2, 2019
RE: March 1, 2019 CERS Submittal Deadline

To Whom It May Concern:

Environmental Heath must now require all hazardous materials facilities to update their CERS
information by March 1% of each year. Please login to your California Environmental Reporting
System (CERS) account and a complete a full 2019 submittal for your facility/facilities on or before
March 1, 2019.

This change is according to California Health and Safety code 6.95 section 25508(a)(1). It will help
us process your consolidated permit in a timely and efficient manner, but it will not change your
annual billing schedule or permit expiration date.

Even if you recently updated CERS in 2018, you must renew your submittal for 2019 no later
than March 1, 2019.

I apologize for any extra work or confusion this may cause. If you have any questions or need any
additional information, please do not hesitate to call Eric Caubo or Trinity Stirling at (530) 283-6355.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Gerald Sipe
Director of Environmental Health



